
December 2020 

Dansville Middle School Board Report: 

 

Monday, November 30 DMS students received a note from Augieletta 

the Elf, a cousin of Augie the Dansville mascot.  In it she shared how 

Augie has been down in spirits and how DMS students could brighten his 

day by decorating the middle school and showing their holiday spirit!  

Students did an exceptional job at decorating their hallways AND 

impressing Augie when he visited later in the week.  Augie was SO happy 

that his DMS family showed their Aggie pride by decorating the halls for 

him. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday, December 7 one 6th grade cohort was moved to virtual learning for two weeks 

while they quarantined.  The transition to online learning for 6th grade students and teachers 

went very smoothly due to the huge efforts by our staff creating a plan two weeks prior in 

case they needed to switch.  All students were present for their first online learning session 

this year! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


